
 
Jack Venrick  

From: "Jack Venrick" <jacksranch@skynetbb.com>
To: "Ron Ewart" <r.ewart@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2007 8:57 AM
Subject: Fw: Washington State Department of Tyranny, DOT Strikes Again
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---Ron - FYI 
  

Jack 
  
- Original Message -----  
From: Ahern, Rep. John  
To: Jack Venrick  
Sent: Friday, August 17, 2007 9:07 AM 
Subject: RE: Washington State Department of Tyranny, DOT Strikes Again 

 
Jack, 
  
We have placed a call in DOT to inquire about their plan and to show need.   
  
Thank you for your diligence... 
  

Sincerely, 
John E . A hern  
Representative John Ahern 
6th Legislative District  

Session Office: 
440 John L. O'Brien Building 
PO Box 40600 
Olympia, WA  98504 
360-786-7962  

Stay current on legislative news by visiting my web page at: http://www1.leg.wa.gov/house/ahern  

The above correspondence is in response to your specific e-mail.  Please do not copy or forward this response.  

 

From: Jack Venrick [mailto:jacksranch@skynetbb.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2007 5:23 PM 
To: Ahern, Rep. John 

Subject: Washington State Department of Tyranny, DOT Strikes Again 

 
  
  

 
Looking west on SE 416th  & 244th Ave SE 
  
  
  

To: Property Owners, Enumclaw City, Freedom Movement, Senator Roach & Staff, Representative Chris Hurst & Staff, 
Staff, Representative Dan Roach & Staff, WA House and Senate, Media, WA State Supreme Court Justices 
  
  

The Department of Tyranny (DOT) is back again.  We know this drill.  Olympia and Washington D.C  use it all the time. 
time. Please see the front page of "The Enumclaw Courier-Herald" below.  Thank your "Enumclaw Courier-Herald" for 
for keeping your eyes wide open for the community.   
  


